P MEX

Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2016/11 March 24, 2016

Trading System Business Continuity Drill

This is in continuation to the Circular No: PMEX/MKT, BD & CSS/2016/10 dated March 21, 2016. Brokers are
hereby informed that, on March 25, 2016 which is a trading holiday on the Exchange, there will a trading systems
business continuity drill to ensure readiness in case of any eventuality.

Note that PMEX trading systems will be running on simulated price feed and trades resulting on this day will not
attract any financial obligations.

We request all brokers/clients to participate actively in the above mentioned drill.

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support Services by phone on 021-
111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at support@pmex.com.pk.

Best regards,

Nauman Lakhani
Head of Marketing, Business Development
& Customer Support Services



